
 

April 21, 2023 

 

Ref No.RS/23/04/18 

 

FOR CLASSES PS TO XII 

 

Dear Parents 

 
Hope this communication finds you in good health. This is to inform you 

that the School shall remain closed on Saturday, 22nd April, 2023 on 

account of ‘Eid-Ul-Fitar’. Accordingly, no online/offline classes or 

sessions will be held on this day.  

 

You are also requested to take good care of yourself and maintain social 

distance, wash hands regularly.  

 

With wishes for the well being and safety of all. Stay Safe, Stay 

Healthy, Stay Connected. 

 

Warm Regards  

 

Ruchika Sukhija 

Principal  

 

 

 
P/VM 

 


